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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please accept this letter as a token of our appreciation for the masonry restoration work that 
Continental Wall Systems Group Inc. has done on the Church of St. Mary’s building. This project was 
detailed and demanding, your team made the whole process a positive experience. Your company was 
thorough and your team was very professional and had great attention to detail. 
  
As has been agreed at the beginning, the following work was conducted as promised: 

•  Chemical cleaning of limestone and brick at the front elevation and two towers 
•  Replacement of damaged limestone fragments at the front of the Church  
•  Grinding and tuck pointing of brick joints around windows at the front elevation 
•  Repairs to the limestone balusters and stairs, and installation of a new limestone base 
 

I would like to compliment Eric Mazur and Derek Grabowski, as well as the entire crew for their work 
ethics and professionalism. We have received numerous compliments from the Archdiocese officials 
and parishioners regarding restoration of the natural charm of our Church. 
  
I can always, and without hesitation, recommend Continental Wall Systems Group as the best source 
of masonry work. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Bill Gorczynski 
Director of Maintenance 
Church of St. Mary’s 

http://www.churchofstmary.org/

